
~Washington University in St.louis 
Environmental Health & Safety 

January26; 20l7 

Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
A TIN: /Document Control Desk/GLTS 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington; DC 20555-0001 

Attn: Document Control Desk/GL TS 

RE: Notification of liquid scintillation counter transfer 

Radiation Safety Office 

The purpose ofthis letter is to provide notification that Washington University in St. Louis 
has transferred ownership of a generally licensed liquid scintillation counter (LSC) to our Type A 
Broad Scope Medical License, No. 24-00167-11, for the purpose of equipment decommissioning and 
radioactive source removal and disposal. 

The specific details of the LSC transfer are as follows: 

Manufacturer: 
Model Number: 
Serial-Numl>er: 
Sealed Source: 
Transfer Date: 

Beckman Instruments, Inc. 
LS230 
100218 
40 microCi Cs-137 on 2/1/74 
January 18, 2017 

If you require additional information, you may contact me directly by telephone at 314-362-
298&- or by email· at langhors@wustl.edu. 

Sincerely, 

Susan M. Langhorst, P 
Radiation Safety Offic r 

-----------

cc: Beckman Coulter, Inc. 
250 S Kraemer Blvd 
Brea~ CA 92821 

Washington University in St. Louis, Campus Box 8053, 660 S. Euclid Avenue, St. Louis, MO 63110-1093 

(314) 362-3476, Fax: (314) 362-4776, radsafety@wustl.edu, https://radsafety.wustl.edu 




